

Chief of Police Carl Dabadie

News Release

May 11, 2016

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

POLICE OFFICERS MEMORIAL SERVICES

A memorial service to honor law enforcement officers who have been killed in the line of duty will be held on Thursday, May 12, 2016 at 10:00am. The ceremony will take place at the Peace Officers' Memorial Plaza, located on the west side of the City Hall Building, 222 St Louis St.

It is sponsored by the Fraternal Order of Police, Baton Rouge Lodge #1. All law enforcement officers, the general public and the media are invited to attend.

Sgt. Don Coppola Jr Office of the Chief of Police BRPD Public Information Office (225)389-3948 dacoppola@brgov.com